
Nursery Parent Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to you all!   
This half term while the children are settling into the new routines of Nursery, we will be looking at the topic ‘Nursery Rhymes’. 
The children will be having fun taking part in learning nursery rhymes, sharing stories, learning in the Nursery outdoor 
classroom, joining in with parachute games and playing listening games too. 
 
We will be sending your child home with a Book bag which will contain a nursery library book and a letter explaining when 
your child’s Library day is (this is the day you should return the Book bag and its contents for the book to be changed). You 
will also receive an Early Reading Challenge card which will be a task for you and your child to complete as part of their 
homework for the week.  Completing this homework will help your child to get ahead with their Reading.  
 
Please remember to regularly look on the Nursery page on our school website and check your emails for any Tapestry alerts 
sent from Nursery. Please help us to support your child on their learning journey by working with your child on the tasks we 
have provided in the **Next Steps** on the Tapestry alerts you are sent. 
 

We want your child to be happy and thrive in their learning.  
Many thanks for your support! 

The Nursery Team 

	

	

	  
	


